
OCTOBER  2016 UTILITY BILL INSERT 
ALMIRA TOWN HALL -639-2601 

 
 

October 11th Council Meeting:   

THE GARBAGE MAN WILL NOT TAKE YARD WASTE.  YOU CAN 

COME TO TOWN HALL AND GET A KEY TO HAUL IT OUT TO THE 

DUMP.  THANK YOU! 

=========================================================== 

METERS WILL NOT BE READ UNTIL APRIL 2017!!!! 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Start getting ready for winter and cleaning up your alleys so the snow plow can 
get through. 

*************************************************************************************** 
 
IF YOU SEE OR HEAR ANY ALARMS AT THE SEWER PLANT , RESERVOIR OR WELLS 
PLEASE CALL ONE OF THE FOLLOWING NUMBERS TO REPORT IT!   

977-1218 – Brent Robertson 
639-2221 or 977-1217 – Darrell Francis 

641-0942 – Mayor Einar Larson 

 
 

 “This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at 
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cut.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866)632-9992 to request the form.  You may also write a letter containing all of 

the information requested in the form.  Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 

1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202)690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. 
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